
March 25, 2020 
 

VISITOR RESTRICTION GUIDELINES 
Women’s Services 

 
As the situation related to the spread of Covid-19 continues to change, Inova Health System 
is committed to keeping team members, patients and the broader community safe. 
Beginning March 23, 2020 at 5 p.m., Inova will implement enhanced visitor restrictions for 
the Women’s areas, including: 
 

• Support person has 24/7 visitation in Labor & Delivery and the Family Care Center 
(post-partum) units; must be the same person.  

 
• Visitation is limited to one support person for duration of hospitalization.  

 
• No children (including siblings) are allowed to visit.  

 
• Doulas will not be permitted.  

 
• During antenatal testing, only patients will be allowed to enter the exam room. The 

accompanying father/support person should remain in their car/outside the 
hospital. The doctor will call to confer any necessary information. 

 
 
 For High Risk Perinatal patients, children visitation will be on a case by case basis. 
 
Thank you for your support in maintaining our mission to provide world-class healthcare to 
each person in every community we have the privilege to serve.   
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